

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN QUEZON CITY

VOIP TRUNKLINE: 981-8500 LOCAL: 2558, 2556 DIRECT LINE: (632) 929-5401, (632) 927-1835

FAX: (632) 928-2863

E-MAIL: chancellor.updiliman@up.edu.ph

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

12 October 2021

MEMORANDUM NO. FRN-21-162

TO :

Deans, Directors and Heads of Units

SUBJECT :

Reissuance of Suspension Guidelines for Storm Signals

During Remote Learning

In light of Tropical Storm Maring, we are reissuing Memorandum No. FRN-20-058 on guidelines for suspension of remote learning activities based on storm signals.

Please disseminate the Memorandum to all your faculty, as several students in affected areas have been asking about their online classes.

DEL R. NEMENZO, D.Sc. Chancellor

Attached:a/s